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PEACE RELEASE
THE YOUTH THANK YOU

The four youth who went to the Quake in 
Pittsburgh the first weekend of the month would 
like to thank the congregation for their support, 
especially the member who applied for a 
Thrivent card for them and who gave money for 
a meal for our trip.


VALENTINES FOR OUR COLLEGE KIDS

The Mary & Martha small group generously 
filled a box of goodies to send to each of our 
six college students for a Valentine surprise 
from the church. When you are a student stuck 
behind a pile of assignments, a gift of goodies 
from people who love you brings a smile to 
your face and warmth to 
your heart. We are 
grateful to Mary & 
Martha for this act of 
k i n d n e s s f o r o u r 
college students.


THE LEARNING CENTER

The BridgePoint Learning Center meeting in the 
Community Center is off and running. It started 
with 4 students eager to complete their 
assignments correctly and relieved that there is 
a friendly person ready to help them do just 
that. As the word spreads, more volunteers will 
be needed. If you would like to help a student 
with their homework, contact Pastor. Sessions 
are held Tuesdays and Thursdays with a session 
at 3:30 and one at 4:30 for grades 1-5.

LOOK HERE!

What is happening 
a r o u n d y o u r 
church? A lot! Last 
m o n t h , P e a c e 
started a new food 
pantry every fourth 
Saturday of the 

month. We were able to give two bags of 
groceries to each of the forty-two families we 
served. Want to help? There is a collection box 
in the narthex for non-perishable food items. 

USHERS NEEDED

Are you willing to arrive a little earlier Sunday 
mornings to help greet people, distribute 
bulletins, and monitor for safety and assistance? 
Then please contact the church office or one of 
our existing ushers for more information. 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

02/03	 Kevin Malavite

02/04	 Emily Wright

02/05	 Hannah Jezewski Prazer

02/05	 Gayle Nash

02/06	 Donna Brothers

02/07	 Shondora McGrew

02/17	 Don King

02/22	 Brooke Smith

02/23	 Ayla Clawson


Happy Anniversary!

02/01/1975	 Kathy & Dennis Chase

02/03/1967	 Linda & Dan Mariol

02/13/1988	 Diane & Mark Irwin

02/14/1998	 Crysta & Jerry Radel


PRAYER REQUESTS

Joanna Swinford, and Tina Oliver, cancer; 
Mason Mann; Nadine Nolen; Steve 
Genetine and Leigh Ann Mc Allister, COVID; 
Don King.

LOOKING AHEAD 
February 19	 Salt & Light free meal 11 am

February 22	 Packing the backpacks 1 pm

February 26	 Food Pantry 11:00 am


NURSERY SCHEDULE

February 13	 Pauline Page

February 20	 Angela Brown

February 27	 Holly Clark

READERS FOR FEBRUARY

February 13	Claudia Brothers

February 20	Mary Kay Jezewski

February 27	Erica Knowles


COMMUNION ASSISTANTS FOR FEBRUARY

February 13	 Edie Fry, Michele Shaffer, 

 	 Gail Habrun

February 27	 Lisa Porrazzo, Cindy May, Noel Bacon


BREAD BAKER

February 13 & 27	 Jerry Radel, Sr.

Thank you 


for serving in this way.

THRIVENT CHOICE DOLLARS SIGN-UP

It is time to sign up for Thrivent 
Choice Dollars for 2022. You 
can do so online at 

thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

or by phone 800-847-4836. 

Gary D. Baker

December 23, 1949

January 30, 2022

FINANCIAL REPORT JANUARY 2022


Total contributions	
$31,226.18

Total transfers from savings	 $11,511.76

Less payments from checking	 $42,737.94

Surplus for the month	 $17,377.13

Surplus for the year	 $17,377.13

[Investment dividends $8,384.66; Congregational 
giving $8.992.47]

Barbara J. Haney

July 14, 1935

February 1, 2022

PASTOR VISITATION 

To communicate some of the work the pastor does 
for the congregation, these are the people he visited 
during January. 


Gary 3

Norma 3

Janet 1


Betty Lou 2

Raberta 3

Joanna 1


Barb 3

Jerry 1

confidential 3


